CAPTAIN'S CATCH-UP



Captain Webb Primary School Newsletter

Dear Parents/carers.

Year 6 SAT's

As you are aware, next Monday 13th May - Thursday 16th May, Year 6 will be sitting their SAT's tests. Could you please ensure your child is in school on time every day. It is very important that your child attends school, if they are ill, please contact the school immediately on 386770, so that arrangements can be made.

Could we please also remind you of the importance of your child being well hydrated and well rested in preparation for the week, no late nights!

We have arranged for the kitchen staff to put on a special breakfast for Year 6 during SAT's week. Where the children can sit at a specially laid table to chat with their friends and to ensure they are fully prepared for the day ahead.

Breakfast will be served from 8am and is free of charge.

Please pre-book your child's breakfast.



Reception Visit to Wonderland

As part of their topic on 'Fairy Tales', Reception visited Wonderland on Wednesday. They had fun exploring all the different fairy tale characters and their houses.







ATTENDANCE & LATENESS

We would like to inform you that attendance & lateness are being carefully monitored. The overall target for good attendance is **96.5%**, we are currently at **95.96%**. Please ensure you send your child into school, even if they are feeling a little under the weather, we will keep an eye on them and will contact you immediately if they need to go home.

Please phone the office on **01952 386770** before 9am, if your child is going to be absent from school. You can leave a message, we monitor them regularly.

Please ensure your child is in school on time ready for registration. All doors are opened at 8.40am, the school bell rings at 8.50am, registration takes place at 8.55am, after 9am will result in a late mark. If your child arrives after 9.30am, this will result in an unauthorised late mark, which can affect their attendance, (unless for a medical appointment).

Dates for your Diary

May 2019

Weds 8th & Thurs 9th May
Y4 Visit to Morrells Wood Farm
Friday 10th May
Mrs McGoo's Class Assembly

Mrs McGee's Class Assembly
Friday 17th May

Mr Davies' Class Assembly Friday 24th May

Mufti Day Break up for Half Term

Monday 3rd June

Back to school

Tuesday 11th June Nursery Sports Day

Thursday 13th June
Sports Day

Attendance

KS1 - Mrs Kitson - 98.4% **KS2** - Miss Weston - 100%

Fun Lunch



Thursday 16th May

Chicken Nuggets

Chips

£2.30

Juice

Hand Decorated
Cakes & Biscuits





Join the Crossbar Cadets

May Half Term @
Captain Webb Primary
28th - 31st May
£10 per day